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Conde, Karen L

From: Tina Boucher <Tboucher@bktechnologies.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:20 PM
To: Conde, Karen L
Cc: Tina Boucher
Subject: BK TECHNOLOGIES INC
Attachments: 2023 brevard dr-418.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Karen, 
 
Hope this email finds you well and that you had a very nice weekend.  I am in receipt of another letter from the 
county manager regarding the Brevard County’s Economic Development ad valorem tax exemption program 
ordinance No. 2019-10 pertaining to BK Technologies, Inc.  As discussed a few months ago, BK doe not believe 
that we qualify for this exemption for 2023 and going forward as Bk is going to outsource the manufacturing 
process and therefore, it is going to downsize the number of its employees .  Attached please find the requested 
annual report.   Please let  me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Tina Boucher, MBA, CPA 
Sr. Vice President Controller 
Office:  321-953-7915 
Mobile:  321-474-2397 
www.bktechnologies.com     
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